
Join us for a Town Hall Meeting

Manhasset HS 
Auditorium

Wednesday,  April 20, 2016
7:30PM

F E A T U R I N G 
Madeline Singas 
Nassau County District Attorney

Nassau DA Singas will address why 
underage drinking is not a minor 
problem in our community.

Also Local Experts Address Your Questions: 

Jeffrey Reynolds, Ph.D. 
President & CEO Family & Children’s Association
Parenting in a culture of underage drinking

Lara Hunter, LCSW 
Coordinator, Stony Brook University Center for Prevention 
& Outreach National Director Red Watch Band
Reality of college drinking

Jessica Houser, Ph.D. 
Project Director, CASPIR Center for Addiction Services & 
Psychotherapy Interventions Research Northwell Health
Effect of alcohol use on teen emotional and physical 
well being

Maureen McCormick
Executive Assistant District Attorney for Major Cases
Choices and legal consequences of underage drinking

For more information, contact Manhasset CASA at 516.267.7548. 

Working together to Support Healthy Children

This program is partially funded by the Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration (SAMHSA) and the 
Office of National Drug Control Policy (ONDCP).


